
We’re Not Being Nosy–We Care! 

In order to provide you with the best care we need to know certain things that are happening 
in your life. Take note of the items below and be sure to alert your care team if:

You have any pain, shortness 
of breath, or medical  

issue that is different from 
your usual status.

You lose consciousness for any 
reason or feel dizzy or weak or 

have difficulty concentrating in a 
way that is unusual for you.

You experienced any bleeding 
for longer than 10 minutes  
from anywhere (like a cut,  

nosebleed, or bleeding gums).

You have been in 
the hospital.

You have been to the 
emergency room. 

You felt like going to  
the emergency room 

but did not go.

You were seen by an 
urgent care center.

You have any new  
access pain, changes, 

or problems.

You have started a  
new medication(s) for 

any reason.

You have started  
taking any new over  

the counter medication 
or supplements.

You have stopped a 
medication(s) for  

any reason.

You are experiencing 
side effects from  

a medication.

You have feelings of 
depression or harming 
yourself or anyone else.
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You have been to a 
specialty doctor. 

You do not have a 
primary care physician.


